
From: Thomas Francis-Siburg 
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 12:25 PM
To: 'susanne.dougald@gmail.com' <susanne.dougald@gmail.com>
Cc: Owen Trepanier <owen@owentrepanier.com>
Subject: RE: 703 Windsor Lane

Dear Ms. Dougald,

This is a friendly follow up regarding the propose work at 703 Windsor Lane, Key West, FL 33040. 
We are working for Mr. Kevin and Ms. Jennifer Trapani to demo their uninhabitable house at 703 
Windsor and build a safe, new house it is place. We hope this email finds you well, and would greatly 
appreciate being to discuss the project with you in more detail. I have reattached to this email the 
plans for this project. We believe and hope you will agree that the rebuild will improve, not only 
their property, but your property as well. We look forward to speaking with you and we will be 
grateful for your support. 

Sincerely,
Thomas

Thomas Francis-Siburg,  MSW, MURP, AICP
Planner / Development Specialist
___________________________________
Trepanier & Associates, Inc.
Land Planners & Development Consultants
1421 First Street
Key West, FL 33040-3648
Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748
www.owentrepanier.com
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